March 31%, 2017

A street and alley committee meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Arthur, Illinois,
was held on Friday, March 31*, 2017, in the Village Board Room. Committee chair Dave Tiffan
called the meeting to order at 10:02 a.m. Roll call was answered by Trustees Terry Clark, Dave
Tiffan, and Andy Monts, as well as Mayor Matt Bernius. Public works supervisor Grant Corum
was also present. The committee discussed items for the 2017-2018 village budget. The
meeting was adjourned at 10:44 a.m.
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